
 

 
 
 
 
 
Calvin DenHartog 
Logan Luft  
NVD/San Juan Sanitation 
PO BOX 267 
Lynden, WA 98264        04-16-2024 
 
Hi Guys,  
 
As described in my email January 19, Orcas Recycling Services has asked San Juan County for 
approval to adjust our tipping fees. Approval for those changes came on 03/12/2024. 
 
I know that you guys have a grace period before the price changes go into effect fort you—I 
believe that is 90 days.   
 
We are willing to let the clock start at the end of this month; granting you an additional six weeks  
of time to adjust. So as of August 1 2024 your tipping fee for MSW will go from $260/ton to 
$290/ton.  
 
Thanks so much for your continuing business. Please let me know if you have questions or 
concerns.  
 
 
Best regards,  
 

 
 
Pete Moe  
Director  
pete@exchangeorcas.org 
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